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Notice 

 
This is to inform all students, faculty members, and staff that the college will remain closed 

from 31st October to 12th November 2024 on account of Kali Puja, Bhatri Dwitiya, Chatt 

Puja, and Jagadhatri Puja. 

 

The college will reopen, and regular classes will resume from 13th November 2024. 

Wishing everyone a joyous and safe Dipabali! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Dipankar Ghosh 

Principal 
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